
Sara Wilson - Refer to: Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: Project 
No: 08_0135 

  
Refer to: Moolarben Coal Complex Stage 2 _ Preferred Project Report: Project No: 
08_0135 
  
We are appalled to learn that Moolarben Coal has not included in their offset package for 
the approval of Stage 2 of the Moolarben Coal Complex, the transfer of the The Drip and 
the Corner Gorges to the Goulburn River National Park.  This has been requested by the 
community, the council and government and is being blatantly ignored.  This area needs 
protection and we, as residents in the area feel that this shows a shocking disregard for 
the community and the authorities.   
  
Please ensure that these areas are protected for us and future generations.  We demand 
that you do so. 
  
Yours sincerely 
Virginia King and Ken Watson 
23 Powells Road, Lue 2850 
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